
ONE PARK PLACE, ELMIRA, NEW YORK 14901 
(607) 735-1821  | www.elmira.edu 

 

 
 

ELMIRA COLLEGE 
OFFICE OF RESIDENCE LIFE 

 

 
October 1, 2020 

 
Dear Students, 
  
Now that testing has been completed, it is important that you immediately minimize contact with 
others until you have your test results.  At this time, we are asking you to self-quarantine in your 
residence hall room with only others assigned to that space (roommates or suitemates) until 
Saturday morning. Please only leave your room to go to the restroom or to pick up your meals from 
within or close to your residence hall.  We strongly request that you have no guests (other students) 
in your room during this short time period, nor should you leave campus. 
 
All meals will be delivered to your residence hall common space beginning at 5 p.m. this 
evening in the following order: 
 
1) Meier Hall, Cottages, and all Graduate Assistants – pick up at Meier Hall Archway 
2) Towers – pick up in Towers Lounge 
3) Perry and Tompkins Halls – pick up in Perry Lounge 
4) Columbia Hall – pick up in Columbia Lounge 
5) Anderson Hall – meals delivered door-to-door 
6) Alumni Hall – meals delivered door-to-door 
 
If you are a student who is quarantining or isolating, please do not leave your rooms, your meals 
will be delivered to you. 
 
The same loop of residence halls will be used for meal delivery tomorrow (please keep in mind these 
are beginning times, so unless you’re in Meier Hall or Cottages, your meal delivery will be a bit 
later).  Breakfast delivery will begin at 8 a.m., 11 a.m. for lunch, and again 5 p.m. for 
dinner.  Graduate Assistants, you can pick up your meals 15 minutes after each hour. 
 
Your Residence Life Coordinators are going to be coordinating your pick up times (by floor) for 
your meals.  If you have special dietary needs, please email reslife@elmira.edu to let your RLC 
know.  We will be asking you to sign for your meals, so please try to remember to bring your own 
pen so that you are not sharing one. 
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You will be notified when this self-quarantine is lifted, which is likely to be Saturday morning.  The 
1855 Room and Mackenzie’s are both closed until Monday.  Thank you for abiding our COVID-19 
Guidelines and for your cooperation with this short self-quarantine period while we await test 
results.  We will get through this, and we are Elmira Strong. 
 
Sincerely, 
Liz 
 
Dr. Elizabeth Lambert 
Vice President of Enrollment Management and Student Life 
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